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For the fourth year running, Nerine Group of Fiduciaries’ Hong Kong office has been shortlisted to win the Trust Company of the Year - Asia 

category at the Citywealth International Financial Centre (IFC) Awards 2018. 

The Citywealth IFC Awards were established to highlight the excellence of private wealth advisors and managers in major international financial 

centres. Online voting has now opened and will run until 1 December 2017.  

Nerine in Hong Kong won the award in 2014 and placed runner-up in 2015.  

This year Nerine is one of seven firms shortlisted in the category. The winners will be chosen by a panel of expert judges, with experience of 

working with advisors from all the jurisdictions covered, and by the number of votes received through online voting. All online votes are collated 

to become one “judge” in the process. 

Nerine Hong Kong Managing Director Melanie Ison said: “Making this prestigious shortlist for the past four years demonstrates our consistent 

success.  

“Nerine’s ethos across all our jurisdictions - the British Virgin Islands, Geneva, Guernsey, Hong Kong and New Delhi - is to continue to provide 

excellent client service and build enduring client and intermediary relationships.  

“Recognition by Citywealth over many years would seem to prove our approach to private client work is the right one and recognises our 

talented teams and their hard work. 

“We invite all of our clients, intermediaries and other friends of Nerine to consider voting for us.” 

Online votes can be cast here https://www.citywealthmag.com/awards/ifc-awards/voting 

Winners will be announced at an awards ceremony in London on January 25, 2018. 
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